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Watercolor Unleashed
Art Journey Animals is the first-ever compendium of the most soulful
and inspiring animal and wildlife artworks, culled from the winners of
North Light's popular competition-books series. More than 100 handselected drawings and paintings by a wide variety of top contemporary
artists have been carefully curated to capture the wonder of nature,
from the family room to the farm and the sea to the savanna. The best
of the best masterworks from AcrylicWorks, Splash, Strokes of Genius
and INCITE have been compiled into this gorgeous, oversized full-color
book, which includes observations into the texture, innovation, style
and significance of each piece. Accompanying in-depth interviews with
the artists offer meaningful insights into nature, the creative
process and the human condition. "I hope to bring the viewer into a
more intimate view and greater connection with the animal, and through
that animal, with themselves." --Heather A. Mitchell, Shepherd Pause

Acrylic
Everything you ever wanted to know about dragons, but were afraid to
find out Fantasy artists will breathe easier to discover a less
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perilous alternative to drawing dragons from life. Dracopedia grants
you safe, easy access to the world's most prominent dragon species,
from tiny, innocuous feydragons to the ferocious wyvern. For years,
artist William O'Connor has traveled the globe, studying dragons in
their natural environments. His findings, field notes and sketches
have been compiled for the first time into this single, beautifully
illustrated compendium—a natural and cultural history of the beasts as
well as a step-by-step drawing workshop. Details of the anatomy,
behavior, habitats and legends of 13 major dragon families Heavily
illustrated with field sketches, anatomical studies and gesture
drawings Shows the start-to-finish creation of 13 striking paintings,
illustrating key concepts that apply to every medium Dragons have
terrorized and delighted humans for centuries—continue the tradition
with Dracopedia. It's packed with inspiration for putting "fierce"
into your fantasy art, as well as the facts to keep your dragons true
to life.

AcrylicWorks 6 - Creative Energy
Learn how plants evolved and about the adaptations they make to
survive.
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Fire and Light
Now is the time to pursue creative fulfillment! Annie O'Brien Gonzales
felt a passion for art from an early age. But not until 30 years
later--after raising a family and working "a real job"--did she get
serious about painting. Along the way, she experienced the pleasures
and the pitfalls of learning to paint. In these pages, she channels it
all to help others discover (or re-discover) The Joy of Acrylic
Painting. This guide offers an engaging, streamlined approach for any
beginner, but especially those who--due to life detours or lack of
time--had previously postponed their artistic aspirations. In a fun,
instantly gratifying style, Gonzales combines the forgiveness of
acrylics with the approachability of expressive painting. With special
emphasis on the elements of color, pattern and texture, these lessons
give you a jump-start on painting with feeling. If now is your time to
pursue creative fulfillment, then this is the book to ease your way. •
Strategies for gathering resonant ideas and inspiration • Practical
advice, such as when to splurge and where to save on painting supplies
• Mixed-media techniques for creating character in your paintings •
Inspiration from Expressionist masters, including ways to use their
work as a jumping-off point for your own original paintings • PLUS 8
fabulous start-to-finish painting projects--landscapes, still life,
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figures and abstracts

Acrylics for the Absolute Beginner
The artistic journey of a lifetime! Are you interested in adding a bit
of mixed media to your artwork but unsure exactly how? Mixed Media
Painting Workshop takes the fear out of artistic experimentation and
instead celebrates the journey, step by step! With Mixed Media
Painting Workshop, you'll learn a variety of techniques and use a
unique selection of materials to express yourself and your style! From
backgrounds to sketching, from painting to collage, from the elements
of design to subject matter, you'll find it all right here! Inside
Mixed Media Painting Workshop you'll find: A plethora of background
information--get to know your paints, mediums, surfaces and other
materials through fun and meaningful exercises. 21 step-by-step
demonstrations to teach you both individual techniques and strategies
for combining techniques. Tons of beautiful, inspirational art and
personal insights from the author and contributing artists including
Catherine Liu Chang, Polly Hammett, Brian Ateyo and more. Tips and
ideas for working with a theme, working with personal artifacts and
found objects, memory painting, defining your style and mapping your
artistic journey. Add Mixed Media Painting Workshop to your library
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and set forth on your artistic journey today!

AcrylicWorks
Pulling off an impossible crime is the only way he can stay alive.
Stealing a Faberge egg. Surviving a double cross. And pulling off the
most incredible robbery ever, for the world’s most demanding—and
dangerous collector. This will be the challenge of thief
extraordinaire Riley Wolfe’s life. Fool Me Twice opens in St.
Petersburg, where Riley steals the egg—no easy task. Betrayed by the
pilot he hired to help him get away, he wakes chained to a rock wall
on one of the Kerguelen Islands—the most remote spot on earth—prisoner
of a top-dog international arms dealer, and a top-notch art collector.
He wants Riley to steal an artwork. Small problem--it’s a fresco, “The
Liberation of St. Peter.” Slightly larger problem--it’s in the
Vatican. And, it's a literal wall. Riley has no choice: agree or die.
But when his captor turns him loose, he's grabbed by another arms
dealer looking to do a double cross. Worse, he gives Riley a special
incentive: a surveillance photograph of Monique, the love of his life,
and more important, the art forger he can't pull off any heist
without. The threat is clear. Riley knows they both have only one way
out. With wicked dialogue, tons of explosive twists, and cinema-worthy
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scenes, Jeff Lindsay’s Fool Me Twice is another wildly entertaining
caper starring the anti-hero you’ll root for, Riley Wolfe.

Furries Furever
When you become a better designer and colorist, you become a better
painter. Painting doesn't have to be complicated to be good. In fact,
it shouldn't be. Artist and best-selling author Linda Kemp (Watercolor
Painting Outside the Lines) bypasses all the complexities of design
and color to focus on a fresh, simplified strategy for success that
features negative painting--a method that uses the space around your
subject to help define it. Improve your painting step by step with
projects and exercises that will help your work stand out from the
crowd. With Simplifying Design & Color for Artists, you'll learn: •
Strategies for creating simple yet effective compositions, focusing on
the relationship between shape, space, and color. • Useful tips on
color--how to simplify it, mix your own, and work with value, hue and
intensity. • Techniques for designing with shape: size and edge,
layering, and building dimension and movement. • 18 step-by-step
projects in watercolor and acrylic. The approach may be simple, but
your art will be spectacular!
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Robert Stebleton / an Artist's Life
American Watercolors
If you prefer to "just put your head down and do the work," or if you
feel like bragging is icky, you are sabotaging yourself without
knowing it. Doing good work is no guarantee anyone will notice it. You
need a strategy for communicating your achievements and skill sets to
others. Meredith Fineman has built a thriving career training the
Qualified Quiet- competent professionals who struggle to communicate
their worth to others. Rather than pretending that you're more
qualified or confident than you are, or inserting self-promotion into
conversations at inappropriate times, Fineman advocates finding quiet
confidence in your opinions, abilities, and background, and then
turning up the volume. In this book, Fineman shares the game-changing
tools she's developed over the past decade that make bragging feel
easy, including-

AcrylicWorks 5
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Capture the beauty and charm of wonderful weathered buildings! Paint
may fade and iron may rust, but the character of buildings strengthens
with age. Join Claudia Nice as she shows you how to portray the mellow
hues, weathered wood, cracked windowpanes and other imperfections that
make old buildings perfectly wonderful subjects to paint. Using the
exciting combination of pen, ink and watercolor, Claudia will help you
discover the joy of painting barns, farmhouses, painted ladies,
southern mansions and other beautiful, classic buildings. Like a
treasured artist's journal, this book is filled with art, inspiration
and handwritten notes, along with Claudia's friendly, step-by-step
instruction.

Dracopedia
Liberate Your Creativity with Acrylic Paints! Acrylic Revolution is
your essential, all-in-one guide for acrylic painting techniques and
more. It features over 101 ways to break through the boundaries of
conventional painting and re-define the creative potential of this allpurpose medium. Every page provides insight on how to use acrylic
paint in ways you never thought possible to create stunning visual
effects and textures. Ten complete sections detail a range of
empowering applications, including how to: Prepare and paint on
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virtually any surface Create textures of all kinds Work with
transfers, collage, resists and mixed media Achieve innovative
stenciling and line work Customize your paint to adjust thickness,
transparency and drying time Simulate other mediums, such as oil,
tempera or watercolor Create faux finishes, magical effects, sheens
and more To give you additional insight and inspiration, this book
features a gallery of finished works by fellow painting
revolutionaries that blend various acrylic techniques to create
amazing effects. You'll also find practical advice that covers the
basics and beyond—from selecting materials and cleaning your brushes
to finishing and preserving your artwork. There's even a complete
glossary of terms for fast and easy referencing. Pick up a brush and
start your own acrylic revolution today! Use the techniques in this
book to free your creative spirit and create the paintings you've
always dreamed of.

Paint Landscapes in Acrylic with Lee Hammond
Aimed at all painters, from beginners to the more experienced, this
book is packed with expert advice on all aspects of acrylic painting:
what to do, and what not to do. Learn how to choose and mix colors,
and create a multitude of effects using only one set of tubes.
Page 10/33

Read Book Online Acrylicworks 4 Captivating Color Acrylicworks The Best
Of Acrylic Painti
Discover how to make your own equipment, set up a "studio" space, and
use household materials to save money. Beginners can follow processes
stage-by-stage, while more experienced artists can dip in and out for
help with specific problems. A unique section on how to develop your
art and take it to a wider public is full of professional secrets
which can bring you success much more quickly. Try it” and Fix it”
panels placed throughout the book suggest ways of practicing and
developing new skills, and avoiding or correcting common painting
errors.

Painting in Acrylics
Top Secrets for Beautiful Pastel Paintings Richard McKinley has been a
professional artist for over 35 years. Factor in nearly as many years
of teaching experience, and that adds up to a whole lot of know-how to
share. In Pastel Pointers, he lays it all out: information on tools,
materials, color, composition, landscape elements, finishes and more.
Compiles the best of McKinley's popular Pastel Pointers blog and
Pastel Journal columns Covers frequently asked questions ("How do I
achieve natural-looking greens?") and simple solutions to common
problems, such as excess pigment buildup Includes a chapter on "The
Business of Pastels"—tips for framing, shipping, preparing for gallery
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shows, and otherwise representing your work in a professional manner
This book covers everything from the fundamentals to get you going
(how to lay out your palette, create an underpainting, evoke luminous
effects) to inspirations that will keep you growing (plein air
painting, working in a series, keeping a painting journal). Whether
you're a beginner or an experienced painter anxious to explore the
expressive possibilities of pastel, this is your guide to making the
most of the medium.

Pokemon Cards
"The perfect mix of punny humor, feminist verve, and practical
instruction, Women's Libation! is a cocktail guide for the lady who
likes to shake things up (and not just her martinis). In it, Brooklynbased illustrator and long-time bartender Merrily Grashin toasts the
feminist heroes who've come before us and the social movements that
have helped shape us, honoring each with a delicious, imaginative
cocktail Each spread features an original illustration for every boozy
beverage and a brief reflection on the historical figure, event, or
movement in women's history on which the drink is based. With new
twists on classic cocktails as well as inventive new libations,
Grashin's recipes will educate you as you imbibe"--Amazon.com.
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Acrylic Techniques in Mixed Media
The unparalleled competition showcase for outstanding acrylic artists!
There's an old saying among artists that "value does all the work,
while color gets all the credit." AcrylicWorks 5 gives value its due,
showing how--in the hands of today's top artists--it brings drama to
everyday subjects, conveys emotion and commands the eye. The 5th
competition book in the AcrylicWorks series, this volume delivers
another bold and breathtaking show of the best in contemporary acrylic
painting, selected from an international call for entries. A rousing
blend of instruction and inspiration, these pages feature: 127
stunning acrylic and mixed-media paintings by 100+ accomplished
artists Fascinating insights from the artists themselves, revealing
the hows and whys behind each piece Focus on the power of
value--creative solutions, effective approaches and bold techniques A
rich variety of subjects--from still life and abstracts to people,
animals and landscapes--portrayed in an equally glorious range of
styles A treat for artists and art lovers alike, AcrylicWorks 5
invites you to study these modern-day masterpieces, analyze themor
simply sit back and wonder at their incredible skill and artistry.
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How to Glue Your Face to the Carpet
A tribute to the expressiveness of today's artists and the incredible
versatility of the medium, AcrylicWorks features 126 contemporary
masterpieces. This stunning collection covers a wide range of styles
and subjects from intimate portraits and ultra-realistic wildlife
paintings to sweeping landscapes and bold abstracts. Captions reveal
the unique creative story behind each piece and offer tips and
techniques from top acrylic artists. Arguable no other medium offers
such a breadth of creative opportunities, from transparent veils of
color to juicy impasto strokes. Acrylics allow artists the freedom to
move from layer to layer quickly and intuitively, without waiting for
paint to dryor, when used with additives, time to work the paint for
wet-into-wet applications. Combined with colored pencil, oil, collage,
gels, pastes, and a wealth of other complementary mediums, the
opportunities for texture and experimentation are endless. The
results--as you'll see inside--are diverse, original and unabashedly
acrylic.

Pastel Pointers
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Pure Color: The Best of Pastel celebrates the limitless possibilities
of this versatile medium. From luminous landscapes to moody still
lifes, this collection showcases more than 125 glowing works from
today's most accomplished pastel artists. Every page features big,
beautiful artwork spanning a diverse range of styles and subjects.
You'll also find insightful commentary from all the artists detailing
their creative processes and artistic techniques, so you can use the
same principles in your own work.

Whatcha Gonna Do With That Duck?
- Provides more than 450 combination formulas for quick color mixing
reference- Features color mixing grid for accurate paint measurementsOffers instruction in a variety of basic painting techniques- Packaged
in a reusable, peggable plastic pouch- Applies to either acrylic or
oil

Believe It to Achieve It
Book issued with 12 perforated pages of outline drawings.
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Painting Weathered Buildings in Pen, Ink & Watercolor
Discover fresh, forgiving techniques that promise less frustration and
juicier results! Julie Gilbert Pollard subscribes to the "whatever
works" school of painting. Not bound by tradition, she shows you how
to unleash your watercolors for exciting and expressive resultsand
have lots of fun doing it! See how a few simple steps at the beginning
can preserve the lights, lock in the darks, and allow you greater
freedom to let your watercolor do what it does best: move and flow wetinto-wet, creating luminous layers of depth and vitality. Inside
you'll find: 9 step-by-step painting demonstrations, plus many more
quick lessons illustrating basic techniques. How to paint water,
rocks, trees and other landscape elements in a lively manner. Easy
techniques for making your paintings pop, including tips for
successful spattering. How to combine a representational painting
style with abstract acrylic underpaintings for unique and lively
results. This book is all about painting boldly, embracing the
medium's unpredictable nature, and achieving a loose, painterly
quality. It's ideal for the beginner trying to get off on the right
foot, as well as the intermediate artist looking for ways to "freshen
up" their approach.
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Simplifying Design & Color for Artists
This book is a forty-five year retrospective of Robert Stebleton's
acrylic paintings and wood carvings. Beginning in 1969 as a young
artist fresh out of college it follows his artistic journey from his
Midwestern roots to the rocky coast of Maine and finally to the deep
south.

Brag Better
As you journey with the Goddesses, call on these ancient deities for
help with all your daily decisions and challenges. Inspiring you with
their ancient wisdom, they will help you strengthen your intuition and
guide you toward enhanced conscious awareness. Journey to the Goddess
Realm 39-card deck includes 36 Goddess cards, three Confirmation
cards, and a 48-page booklet. This pantheon of Goddesses depicted with
vibrant artwork includes: Ishtar, Isis, Kali, Quan Yin, Rhiannon and
others. Includes 39 cards and a 48-page guidebook.

Journey to the Goddess Realm
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Made for dipping into again and again, Whatcha Gonna Do with That
Duck? brings together the very best of Seth Godin's acclaimed blog and
is a classic for fans both old and new. 'Getting your ducks in a row
is a fine thing to do. But deciding what you are going to do with that
duck is a far more important issue' Seth Godin is famous for
bestselling books such as Purple Cow and cool entrepreneurial ventures
such as Squidoo and the Domino Project. But to millions of loyal
readers, he's best known for the daily burst of insight he provides
every morning, rain or shine, via Seth's Blog. Since he started
blogging in the early 1990s, he has written more than two million
words and shaped the way we think about marketing, leadership,
careers, innovation, creativity, and more. Much of his writing is
inspirational and some is incendiary. Collected here are six years of
his best, most entertaining, and most poignant blog posts, plus a few
bonus ebooks. From thoughts on how to treat your customers to telling
stories and spreading ideas, Godin pushes us to think smarter, dream
bigger, write better, and speak more honestly. Highlights include: -A
marketing lesson from the Apocalypse -No, everything is not going to
be okay -Organized bravery -Choose your customers, choose your future
-Paying attention to the attention economy -Bandits and
philanthropists Godin writes to get under our skin. He wants us to
stand up and do something remarkable, outside the standards of the
Page 18/33

Read Book Online Acrylicworks 4 Captivating Color Acrylicworks The Best
Of Acrylic Painti
industrial system that raised us. Seth Godin is the author of thirteen
international bestsellers that have changed the way people think about
marketing, the ways ideas spread, leadership and change including
Permission Marketing, Purple Cow, All Marketers are Liars, The Dip and
Tribes. He is the CEO of Squidoo.com and a very popular lecturer. His
blog, www.sethgodin.typepad.com, is the most influential business blog
in the world, and consistently one of the 100 most popular blogs on
any subject.

Women's Libation!
Discover a fresh, fun approach to painting unique flowers! Discover a
more organized and joyful way of painting! Painting Imaginary Flowers
features a simple, three-stage approach to creating stunning flowers
that only you can make

Painting Imaginary Flowers
Presents a selection of 126 contemporary acrylic paintings done in
four artistic styles, realistic, stylistic, realistic abstraction, and
abstraction, with comments by the artists on their working methods and
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inspiration.

Acrylic Revolution
Layer It Colorful! Layer It Lush! Are you afraid of spoiling the blank
page with a mish-mash of ugly colors? Vibrant design, striking marks,
textures and dynamic color combinations can be easily attained by
anyone--seasoned painters as well as those who have never squeezed
paint from a bottle. The secret is the right progression of layers.
Within these pages you will find easy to follow secrets for
successfully painting with acrylic, and blending and layering colors
using a combination of found and made stamps, stencils and mark-making
tools. You will learn exactly what to do with a blank page. You will
"Fear No Color!" You will create vibrant, abstract works of art!
Dozens of creative techniques for making amazing and colorful surfaces
Fully illustrated step-by-step projects including handmade journals
and business cards Tons of tips and tricks for using inexpensive and
easy-to-find materials

Art Journey Animals
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"The energy is transmitted. If one feels it, the public perceives it
in the painting." ~Daniella Sukaczer, p98 The unparalleled competition
showcase for outstanding acrylic artists! Creative energy is the
driving force of what it means to be an artist, and how an artist
chooses to use that energy is what sets one apart from the others.
Some may choose energetic brush strokes creating movement that seems
to dance across the canvas. Others may select colors that represent a
feeling behind their emotional energy for a particular work. Or
creative energy may take a more behind-the-scenes role, where only the
artist knows the source of inspiration. The 6th competition book in
the AcrylicWorks series, this volume delivers another show of the best
in contemporary acrylic painting, selected from an international call
for entries. A rousing blend of instruction and inspiration, these
pages feature: * 127 stunning acrylic and mixed-media paintings by
120+ accomplished artists * Insights from the artists themselves,
revealing the hows and whys behind each piece * Focus on the power of
creative energy, creative solutions, effective approaches and bold
techniques * A variety of subjects--from still life and abstracts to
people, animals and landscapes--portrayed in an equally glorious range
of styles A treat for artists and art lovers alike, AcrylicWorks 6
invites you to study these modern-day masterpieces, analyze themor
simply sit back and wonder at their incredible skill and artistry.
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Alien Taste
This is a colorful book full of sketchbook assignments for both the
student and the professional artist. It's a wonderful idea book for
art teachers to help make sketchbook assignments meaningful and fun
and to reinforce what's taught in the classroom. It's an idea book,
think book, doodle book, practice book, and visual journal to make art
students and artists life-long sketchers.

https://books.google.com/books?id=b_1YDwAAQBAJ&pri
Pokemon Palooza! How much is your childhood obsession with Charizard,
Blastoise and Venusaur worth? Find out with Pokemon Cards: The
Unofficial Ultimate Collector's Guide. Filled with 8,000 Trading Card
Game cards and values, this must-have reference is packed with all 73
current TCG expansion sets, every ultra rare and secret rare cards
(GX, EX, 1st Edition, and more) and checklists for every expansion
set. Also included: expert tips for collecting and investing from the
star of YouTube's PrimetimePokemon, author Ryan Majeske. Inside you'll
discover TCG cards hotter than Charmander's flaming tail, including
the rarest and most valuable card on the secondary market: a Pikachu
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illustrator card worth $54,000! Enjoy the thrill of the hunt, the
memories and the excitement of the worldwide phenomenon that is
Pokemon.

AcrylicWorks 4
With comprehensive instruction and artist tips and tricks, "Landscapes
"is the perfect resource for beginning acrylic artists. "Landscapes
"teaches aspiring artists everything they need to know to get started
painting beautiful landscapes in acrylic. From choosing paper and
brushes to painting techniques, composition, and development,
"Landscapes"" "is bursting with valuable skills and lessons to help
beginning artists master this approachable medium. Talented artist Tom
Shropshire guides readers through an exploration of painting classic
landscapes in acrylic, covering basic painting concepts and
techniques, including rendering realistic textures. Building on these
basic techniques, artists can practice their craft with step-by-step
projects that cover a variety of landscapes, including a waterfall, a
spring storm, and a classic winter scene. With comprehensive
instruction and artist tips and tricks, "Landscapes"" "is the perfect
resource for beginning acrylic artists.
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The Human Superorganism
Enjoy the scenery with fast and fun landscape painting! A summer
sunset, a bubbling brook, a sea of golden wildflowers like nature
itself, landscape painting doesn't have to be complicated to be
beautiful. In this beginner-friendly guide, Lee Hammond shows you how
to use a handful of colors, a simple three-step approach, and the
friendly medium of acrylic to create charming landscapes throughout
the seasons. Step-by-step instructions for painting favorite landscape
elements—skies, trees, grasses, mountains, water and more—provide
endless mix-and-match possibilities. 16 paint-along landscape projects
can be completed quickly, using no more than 8 colors each. Basic
brushwork techniques, easy-to-learn painting methods, and lots of stepby-step instruction get beginners painting fast. One of the most
popular art instruction authors out there with 20+ years of
experience, Lee Hammond shares tried-and-true secrets for achieving a
sense of distance, evoking mood, painting realistic textures, and much
more—everything you need to turn any moment in nature into a personal
work of art.

Color Mixing Recipe Cards
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Draws on a variety of styles and techniques to demonstrate how to draw
fantastical anthropomorphic creatures, in a book that includes 25 stepby-step tutorials and offers considerations for not just the
characters themselves, but also wardrobe, hair styles, backgrounds and
much more. Original.

AcrylicWorks - The Best of Acrylic Painting
Fresh from the studios of 100 leading artists125+ beautiful lessons on
making texture work! Acrylics are an incredibly versatile medium,
perfect for achieving everything from delicate petals to shadows cast
across a crumbling brick wall to mesmerizing reflections in the chrome
bumper of a '54 Packard. In the hands of today's top artists, there is
no limit to the possibilities. The third volume in the world's premier
acrylic art competition book series, AcrylicWorks 3 explores how more
than 100 contemporary artists celebrate texture, often through the
most humble and unexpected of subjects. Witness happy accidents and
unpredictable textures that result from pouring, marbling, or mixing
acrylic with pastel, powders and gels. And see other artists
deliberately create textures using a range of traditional and
unconventional methods. These pages showcase masterful applications of
dry brush, glazing, scraping in, knifing on, collage work, sponging,
Page 25/33

Read Book Online Acrylicworks 4 Captivating Color Acrylicworks The Best
Of Acrylic Painti
stamping, a multitude of acrylic mediums, and so much more. Filled
with rampant invention and a whatever-works mindset, AcrylicWorks 3 is
a fiercely original showcase of this most adventurous medium. An
artist-to-artist show-and-tell! • Features 127 beautifully reproduced
paintings • Every piece is accompanied by artist commentary on
inspiration, techniques and aha moments • Showcases a diversity of
styles presented in subject-themed chapters, including landscapes,
portraits, still lifes, animals and abstract art "Peeling paint.
Weather-beaten woodwork. Rusted ironworks. Crumbling plaster. This is
the imagery that fascinates me. Distressed architecture tells so many
stories Acrylics let me paint the layer upon layer needed to 'coax
out' the relentless, intractable dynamic of aging." --Misty Martin (p
24) "As I continued adding texture and paint, the interesting ridges
and shapes started to symbolize the layers of life--sometimes smooth,
sometimes rough. Each successive layer led me closer to my 'aha'
moment." --Terri Duncan (p 123)

Fool Me Twice
Mixed Media Painting Workshop
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A guide to acrylic painting.

Compendium of Acrylic Painting Techniques
For artists interested in using color in a new way, this two-part book
offers a fresh, comprehensive approach to understanding color in
painting. Part one starts with the basics and teaches, rung by rung,
many concepts including color, value, and the use of red, yellow, and
blue to build three-dimensional form. Tools given in part one form the
foundation for part two's lessons in "temperature painting," an
original method created by the author using warm and cool colors. The
instructions are easy to follow, step by step, and fully illustrated
with beautiful finished pieces by various artists and the author, an
accomplished artist who teaches workshops nationally and whose
commissioned portraits and paintings are in many private collections.

The Joy of Acrylic Painting
"Eyeopening Fascinating may presage a paradigm shift in medicine.”
—Kirkus Reviews (starred review) "Teeming with information and big
ideas Outstanding.” —Booklist (starred review) The origin of asthma,
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autism, Alzheimer's, allergies, cancer, heart disease, obesity, and
even some kinds of depression is now clear. Award-winning researcher
on the microbiome, professor Rodney Dietert presents a new paradigm in
human biology that has emerged in the midst of the ongoing global
epidemic of noncommunicable diseases. The Human Superorganism makes a
sweeping, paradigm-shifting argument. It demolishes two fundamental
beliefs that have blinkered all medical thinking until very recently:
1) Humans are better off as pure organisms free of foreign microbes;
and 2) the human genome is the key to future medical advances. The
microorganisms that we have sought to eliminate have been there for
centuries supporting our ancestors. They comprise as much as 90
percent of the cells in and on our bodies—a staggering percentage!
More than a thousand species of them live inside us, on our skin, and
on our very eyelashes. Yet we have now significantly reduced their
power and in doing so have sparked an epidemic of noncommunicable
diseases—which now account for 63 percent of all human deaths.
Ultimately, this book is not just about microbes; it is about a
different way to view humans. The story that Dietert tells of where
the new biology comes from, how it works, and the ways in which it
affects your life is fascinating, authoritative, and revolutionary.
Dietert identifies foods that best serve you, the superorganism; not
new fad foods but ancient foods that have made sense for millennia. He
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explains protective measures against unsafe chemicals and drugs. He
offers an empowering self-care guide and the blueprint for a
revolution in public health. We are not what we have been taught. Each
of us is a superorganism. The best path to a healthy life is through
recognizing that profound truth.

Botanicum
From the bestselling author of Eat That Frog!, a motivational guide to
using the Psychology of Achievement to banish negative thoughts and
behaviors and unlock your full potential for success. Letting go of
negative thoughts is one of the most important steps to living a
successful, fulfilling life, but also often the most difficult. In
this practical, research-based guide, bestselling authors Brian Tracy
and psychotherapist Christina Stein present their "Psychology of
Achievement" program to help you identify and overcome detrimental
patterns and ideas preventing you from achieving your goals or feeling
happy and satisfied in your life. Whether this negativity stems from a
past relationship that ended badly, a childhood trauma, a business or
career failure, or general insecurity, Tracy and Stein help you
recognize how conscious--and more oftentimes unconscious--negativity
affects your personality, your outlook and your decisions. Along the
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way, they show you how to regain control of your thoughts, feelings,
and actions, turn negatives into positives, and learn to accept
unexpected life changes without falling back into old negative
patterns. Essential reading for anyone feeling stuck, BELIEVE IT TO
ACHIEVE IT offers an important roadmap to conquer negativity and
embrace the power of positive thinking to live a happy, successful
life.

Pure Color
The best acrylic artists competition showcase! Color has the power to
demand attention, quicken the heart and transport us to another place
and time. The virtuosos featured in AcrylicWorks 4 have successfully
employed acrylic paint to capture and use that power to magnificent
effect. This brilliant collection features 127 paintings from modernday acrylic artists. The artists themselves reveal acrylic painting
ideas, tips and secrets, sharing how they play colors against each
other--light and dark, bright and soft, delicate glazes and bold
impasto--to make their paintings sing. They share secrets for creating
mood, capturing a subject's personality and conveying the spirit of an
animal in the wild. And how they approach subjects ranging from a
shock of sunset sky, to the liquid ripples of antique glass, to purely
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abstract color play. It's the kind of collection that reminds artists
why they paint and gives art lovers a real appreciation for the
breathtaking possibilities of this most versatile medium. "Color is
the very soul and spirit of a painting." --Diana Lee, p75

AcrylicWorks 3
Ukiah Oregon is quickly becoming one of the greatest trackers in the
country. Some call it luck—those closest to him call it instinct.
Abandoned as a child, he was found running with a wolf pack. Now, in
his job as a private investigator, he puts his nose to the ground to
track down missing persons and fugitives from the law. A heightened
sense of smell and taste—plus a photographic memory—make him an
invaluable asset to his partner. But when Ukiah kills a crazed young
woman in self-defense, he draws the attention of the FBI’s most
wanted: a violent and elusive gang known as the Pack. And it won’t be
long before Ukiah discovers just how much he has in common with the
Pack: a bond of brotherhood, bloodand destiny.
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